Dear Parents,

One way parents can help at home with their children’s learning is to read to them on a regular basis. I am a big believer in literacy programs! I have seen firsthand how the love of reading can help children as they progress through school. 


To help encourage your child and you to read we have an optional reading program at Preschool Program. Each Thursday your child will bring home a reading log like the one attached to this letter today. When you read you can fill out the form with the date and book read. If your child reads four times a week they will get a reading prize at school. 


Please make sure your child’s name is on the form. Last year I had lots of forms returned with no names on them. I am unable to give prizes when there is no name. There is a small wicker basket on the cubbies just below the parent news bulletin board that your child can put their reading slips in.



The rules are pretty simple – read for 15 minutes/or one book four times a week to get a prize. You can read more but we will only give one prize per week. We will give prizes for weeks your child may forget their reading slip. 


Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our reading program. And remember this is optional; you do not have to participate if you do not want to. 


Happy Reading, 

Robyn Grabhorn
